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AIX Announcement on Trading Suspension 

 

Date 

 

03/06/2020 

 

 

AIX hereby informs that trading in the Shares and the Global Depositary Receipts 

(GDRs) of the Joint-Stock Company “National Atomic Company “Kazatomprom” 

(the Company) will be suspended on June 03, 2020 from 11:30 until 13:00 Nur-

Sultan time pending the results of the Book-building for the Sale of Shares and 

GDRs of the Company by Joint-Stock Company “Sovereign Wealth Fund “Samruk-

Kazyna”.  

Please contact AIX Market Operations by phone, +77172 647300, or email, 

MktOps@aix.kz, for additional trading information. 

 

Please contact AIX CSD by phone, +77172 235302/ + 7172 235317, or email, 

ptd@aix.kz, for additional settlement information. 

 


